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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter –26th October 2015
I hope all the children enjoyed their October break.  I saw lots of happy faces this morning, the majority of which were parents and grandparents I have to say!
Badminton

The P.5-7 children are being offered a 4 week block of badminton starting tomorrow (Tuesday).  It is important that they bring appropriate P.E. kit.  This will take place during the school day.
Netball Training
Netball will start next week.  The forms will go today and children should return these a.s.a.p.
Football training
Football will not take place this week as Mrs Teears unable to coach the children tomorrow.
Football S.F.A. training
The next block of after school S.F.A. football training commences next Monday, for all pupils.  The cost for the six week block is £22.20.  Children should bring their money along next Monday.  These sessions provide the children will many valuable football skills as well as fun games.  These sessions will take place from 3.15 p.m. until 4.15 p.m.
Rugby In-School Training

P.4-P.7 children are being offered rugby sessions on a Tuesday afternoon.  It is therefore important that they bring appropriate P.E. kits on Tuesdays.  Jamie Muir, the Newton Stewart development coach will be leading these sessions.

Rugby Training
Rugby will not take place on Thursday night as planned as I’ve been asked to attend a meeting at the Academy.  I’m sorry if this causes any inconvenience.
Nursery Environmental Health Visit
The children will be getting an interesting visit from this team in order to explain to them how easy it is to pick up germs.
Drumming
The children in P.3/4 and P.5/6 are going to be offered a series of workshops on using djembe drums.  These will start next Wednesday.  We have djembe drums in the school so there might be an opportunity for the children to start up their own club.  

Sponsored Walk
The children all appeared to have a great time on our sponsored walk.  It is a route that I would thoroughly recommend to anyone who has never walked it.  Could I ask that the children start to return their sponsorship forms to the school?
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
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